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Comments: | am glad to see the Forest Service finally moving ahead on this.

| am a string wilderness advocate and Bob Marshall and Northfork user. | feel the proposed user capacities for
Northfork MU1 and MU 2 are greatly over stated. Please reduce the MU1 to 90 and MU 2 to 225. Can you
imagine running into, even at the reduced levels | propose, 9 groups of 10 people on the NF float? It would be
awful.

Along the same lines, the proposed user capacity for the wilders portion of the Southfork also needs to be 50% of
the proposed amount...MU1 at 45 and MU 2 at 15.

Further, on both the Southfork and Northfork, human waste needs to be pack it out.

thank you



